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Dear Secretary

| am writing to you regarding correction to information supplied in response to a question on notice
from the February 2013 Additional Estimates. Please refer to question CAO035_13.

At the February 2013 Additional Estimates hearings, the department took on notice a question
regarding Indigenous Employment Program (IEP) funding for Coles Supermarkets Australia Ltd.

It has come to my attention that two projects were not included in the response and an IEP project
that was included also provided services to Woolworths and Dick Smith as well as to Coles
Supermarkets Australia Ltd. This information affected the value for these projects and the
commencement into employment figure. Please find below an updated version of our response.

| would appreciate it if you could draw this fact to the attention of the Committee and | apologise for
any inconvenience. ‘

Yours sincerely
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Jennifer Taylor
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